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Dates for your diary 

With only a few weeks to go before the end of term, we have a very busy schedule, please find the 

dates below to help you plan ahead. 

Wednesday 4th December @ 3pm Manchester Sings at Manchester Cathedral 

Tuesday 10th December     @   2pm KS1 Production  

Wednesday 11th December @ 2pm KS1 Production 

Friday 13th December          @ 9.30am EYFS Production 

Friday 13th December         @ 1.45pm EYFS Production 

Monday 16th December     @ 9.15am Sports Assembly 

Tuesday 17th December Larch class to Queen Elizabeth Hall to see the 
Snowman @ 1pm 

Wednesday 18th December @ 9.15am Christmas Service at St Paul’s Church 

Wednesday 18th December  Christmas Dinner Reception to Year 6 

Thursday 19th December Christmas Party Day 

Friday 20th December School closes at 1pm 
 

Celebration Event 
On Wednesday 23rd October, Oldham hosted a Celebration Event for children and families 
that have been part of the Making It REAL project. Some of our children and families attended 
the event at Oldham Library to share some of the amazing work that they have been doing. 
The REAL project has had a positive impact on the children whose parents were strongly 
involved in the programme. Parental engagement has proven to be a key to the success of the 
project. Well done everybody. 

 

 

 

Farewell 

Today, we say goodbye to Miss Chambers 

our School Administrator who leaves us to 

start a new role. On behalf of all the staff, 

governors and pupils, we would like to 

thank her for all her support for our school 

and we wish her well for the future. 

Christmas Holidays 

On Friday 20th December, school closes at 

1pm for the Christmas holidays. School re-

opens on Tuesday 7th January at 8.50am, 

breakfast club will start at 8am. 



2 
 

 

 

  

We love writing 

To continue a narrative 

 

Arthur stared, confused, at the world tree.  He stared for a very long time.  When he came to his 

senses, he decided that he had to climb it whether he wanted to or not.  His city was in danger and he 

was the only one that could save it.  Arthur hesitatingly began to climb.  At first, Arthur thought it was 

easy like a climbing frame, but as he got higher and higher his fear became stronger and there were 

less places for him to put his hands and feet.  His fear nearly consumed him, making him think the 

tree was slippery even though it was a sunny day.  Then, he opened his eyes and realised that fear 

could not get him to the top, but courage could.  He believed in himself and kept on climbing until he 

reached the top.  He grabbed the roots and a tiny fraction of a second later, SNAP!  The branch broke 

and Arthur was falling through the air.  At the moment of his greatest peril, he looked up into the sky 

as claws reached out to grab him… 

 

By Daniella, Woodlands 

 

 

Bake-Off 

Well done to our School Council who raised £237 for Children In Need. As always, the event was 

well attended. All the children deserve to be applauded for their fantastic efforts with baking and 

decorating some amazing cakes.  

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=wP8WXlgv&id=DBB5CA83066DECBD9D0B5B9B2EE7C345F1EC1987&thid=OIP.wP8WXlgvjjHQ8u8-HQlsagAAAA&mediaurl=http://bournmoorpri8402146.wp-sch.durham.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/50/2016/11/Pudsey-Baking.jpg&exph=282&expw=226&q=children+in+need+bake+off&simid=608014720991103969&selectedIndex=1
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Broadfield Primary School 

Awards 
 

‘Together We Can Achieve’ 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Best 

Attendance 

This week’s best attenders are:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done! 

 
Well Done to All! 

 

Woodlands 

with 98.7% 

 

 


